From: Andrew Leisinger

To: CityRecorder
Subject: Design comments to the "Working Together" Sign
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 2:43:26 PM

Mr. Mayor & City Council,

My comments are related to the “Council to vote on replacing “Working Together” Sign on
River Rd. N and Stark St.

I, Andy Leisinger, RLA, Landscape Architect, was the Landscape Architect who designed the
Working Together Sign, back

in 1993. | was selected to design the sign and worked with the City of Salem, City of Keizer and
Mr. Dick Witnell. | designed

and coordinated the construction implementation and through the many years of being
targeted by drunk drivers, | was

involved with reconstruction coordination with contractors in the early years.

| do understand the concern the two Cities have with the unfortunate destruction of the
Gateway sign, but | do feel there

are design possibilities, that could be discussed.

If you want to explore those options, | am available and still a practicing Landscape Architect
and would be glad to work

with the Cities to review different designs.

Thank you for your time.

Andrew J. Leisinger, RLA
Landscape Architect
LEISINGER DESIGNS

2600 Pebble Lane South
Salem, Oregon 97306
503-378-0200 off.
503-580-2103 cell
andy@leisingerdesigns.com
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